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To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Due to the continued migration of chassis from Chicago to both Columbus and 
Cleveland, Pacer Stacktrain must temporarily discontinue accepting empty terminations 
(48/53's) in Columbus and Cleveland that have Chicago origin chassis.   
 
As of May 25th, any empty equipment terminated in Columbus or Cleveland (with 
Chicago wheels) will be rejected at the time of ingate.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain is committed to servicing your needs in the Chicago area; and that 
commitment requires that Chicago-originated equipment be returned in Chicago.  As 
soon as the current equipment imbalance has subsided, we will reevaluate accepting 
Chicago empties in Ohio locations. 
 
On a related note, we continue to be surplus equipment in Columbus on both 48’s and 
53’s.  So we are highly motivated to offer exceptional service and pricing for westbound 
loads from Columbus and Cleveland ramping over Chicago.  Please contact Business 
Development, Pricing or Equipment Reservations for more information on specific 
opportunities. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer StackTrain 
 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent this 
communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these communications from 
Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular communication in the future, please reply to 
this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
 
 


